
Xylem Vue, Inc.            

121 S. Niles Ave., Suite 22,
South Bend, IN 46617
 
 
December 17, 2020 
 
TO: Accounts Payable Department 
 
RE:  New Company Name and Bank Account 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In an effort to improve our business processes and how we serve you, effective immediately, Xylem Vue 
legal entity will replace the former EmNet, LLC company.  
 
New Remittance Information for Payments 
Please see the chart below which provides relevant information for submitting your payments beginning 
immediately:  
 

 

 Payment Delays 
In order to avoid delays in payment processing, please ensure that the remittance advice includes the 
following:  

1. Invoice number 
2. Invoice date 
3. Invoice amount 

 
Note: Without the relevant remittance advice details, payment processing may be delayed.  

We thank you for your continued business and we look forward to a continued partnership as we 
work through this very exciting time at Xylem Vue!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kellie Culp 
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